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PAGASA was invited by the organizer of Food & Hotel Asia 2022 which was held at the Singapore Expo right beside
Changi Airport. Delegation was required to meet Exhibitors who were eyeing the Philippine market. Trend among
exhibitors was plant-based food and sustainable production/packaging. Forums were held on different topics. Exhibitors
and visitors alike hailed from countries far and wide.


	


	

	

	

	

	

	






	

	

	






Met exhibitors from the Philippines like Brand Planet and Century Pacific which showcased their plant-based products.
Also met Filipino visitors Erwin Choi and wife Elaiza closing deals with a Japanese soy sauce company.



	

	

	

	






Delegates from PAGASA arrived and left on different schedules but bumped into each other at and after the day's Show.
Missing Rina Go in these pics.



	  

	

	

	


Philippine Amalgamated Supermarkets Association, Inc.
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